
 

 
13344 US Highway 6 
Geneseo, IL 61254 
 
March 30, 2020 

Dear Valued Customer, 

As you may be aware as of Friday, March 27th Minnesota, Wisconsin, and Illinois are now all under 
“Stay at Home” orders. 

Wyffels Hybrids is considered an essential business and we have a responsibility to continue 
operations. We take our commitment to you, our customer, seriously and are confident we will deliver 
Wyffels Hybrids seed corn on schedule and without disruption to planting. 

We fully intend to see the 2020 growing season through with the same level of customer support and 
satisfaction we are known for year in and year out. We all must adjust and adapt to CDC’s guidelines 
that keep our families, friends and neighbors safe and healthy, while preparing for the fast approaching 
planting season.  

Please know that your Wyffels Seed Representative is still available for you. Following the CDC’s 
recommendation, we ask that any necessary in-person meeting be conducted away from confined 
spaces, such as a farm office or truck cab, and individuals should maintain the 6-foot social distancing 
recommendation. We’ve also asked that all District Sales Managers and Seed Representatives not 
enter customer homes at this time. All on-farm meetings will be confirmed prior to our presence to 
ensure your contact comfort level. We are happy to work with you to make arrangements for seed 
delivery without direct contact.  

Again, our priority is keeping you and your families safe, as well as our team members. As always, your 
Wyffels Seed Representative is available via phone, text or email.  

As we look forward, it is difficult to know exactly what we are facing. Our commitment to our customers, 
employees, seed representatives and their families is to do everything in our power to keep people 
safe, while delivering on our promise to provide high-quality seed corn to our customers.  

We will continue to keep you informed of further relevant changes that may come in the days or weeks 
ahead. In the meantime, we welcome any questions you may have, so please feel free to reach out to 
me directly, or your local Wyffels Hybrids seed representative.  

Thank you for your business and your trust in us. 

Sincerely, 

 

John Wyffels, President 

 


